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Works notification 
Denne Terrace and Dunston Road – 
Public realm improvements  

Following the recent consultation in September 
and October 2024,  plans to implement public 
realm improvements at Denne Terrace and 
Dunston Road have been approved.  

The decision has taken into consideration the 
outcome of the public consultation, where 
residents were able to express their views on 
the proposals. You can view the consultation 
document and the detailed decision report with 
the results of the consultation at:

� �consultation.hackney.gov.uk/ 
streetscene/denne-dunston

The Council also consulted with key stakeholders 
including local ward members and emergency 
services operators.

The scheme forms part of our plans to create  
a greener, healthier Hackney, improve road 
safety and support people to walk, shop and 
cycle locally.

We will carry out a statutory consultation for 
the two locations. Notice of the changes will be 
advertised in the Hackney Citizen and London 
Gazette on 24 January 2025.

What works will be carried out? 
Denne Terrace
The public realm improvements at Denne 
Terrace will include:

• �Making the last 44.5 metres of Denne 
Terrace towards Queensbridge Road 
pedestrian and cycles only by installing 
a restriction for motor vehicles near the 
footpath to Clemson House.

• �In addition, the road will be reduced 
in width and raised to just below 
the pavement level to highlight the 
restriction to motor vehicles. 

• �Installing wider pavements with trees 
to improve the walking routes to and 
from the canal towpath.

• ��Convert five car parking spaces to cycle 
parking to extend the existing cycle 
parking facilities and to include cycle 
hire.

Stean Street / Dunston Road junction
The public realm improvements at the 
Stean Street / Dunston Road junction will 
include:

• �Replacing the two temporary planters 
with standalone trees and a rain garden 
(a type of Sustainable Drainage System 
or SuDS with new trees and low level 
planting) to enhance the public realm 
and help improve air quality. 

• �Installing a kerb build-out with a raised 
entry table and cycle parking stands 
at the Stean Street / Dunston Road 
junction to help highlight further the 
presence of the traffic filter.



Construction and traffic 
management
Subject to completion of the statutory 
consultation, the improvements at Dunston 
Road are scheduled to start during the week  
commencing 20 January 2025 and will  
last for up to three weeks. 

The improvements at Denne Terrace are  
scheduled to start during the week  
commencing 10 February 2025 and will  
last for up to five weeks. 

While works are in progress suitable traffic 
management plans and parking suspensions  
will be in place on both sites.  

Emergency access will be maintained at 
all  times. The Council apologises for any 
inconvenience these works may cause you. 

Contact us 
Should you require further information or 
have any comments on this scheme please 
contact the Hackney Contact Centre by 
telephone on 

020 8356 2897 or email  
streetscene.enquiries@hackney.gov.uk 

Accessibility statement  
If you require this document in a different 
format, please email 

 streetscene.enquiries@hackney.gov.uk 

We will consider your request and get back  
to you in the next five working days.
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